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/PGE/ Portland General Electric Company

January 6, 2016

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: UM 1752 Revised Schedule 201 Qualifying Facility Information

Portland General Electric (PGE) submits this filing pursuant to Oregon Revised Statutes
758.525; Oregon Administrative Rules 860-029-0001 through 860-029-0100; Order No.
11-505; and Order No. 14-058, with a new requested effective date of
January 27, 2016. _

PGE initially submitted the Application on December 3, 2015 with revisions to Schedule
201, Qualifying Facility Power Purchase Information for Qualifying Facilities 10 MW or
Less, consistent with PGE’s 2013 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) Update. PGE
submits this Supplemental Filing requesting an extension of the effective date from
January 13, 2016 to January 27, 2016, to allow additional time for review. PGE
understands that this matter will be removed from the January 12, 2016 public meeting
agenda. PGE will supplement Schedule 201 within the next few business days to
remove production tax credits (PTC) from the calculation of avoided costs consistent
with the phasing out of the PTC for wind projects that will begin construction after 2019
as described in the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2016. The Act was signed into law
after PGE’s initial filing in this docket. In addition, PGE plans to submit comments that:
(1) respond to the comments of other parties, and (2) provide an explanation and
support to show that PGE'’s filing reflects a significant change in avoided cost pricing.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Rob
Macfarlane at (503) 464-8954. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to
the following email address pge.opuc.filings @ pgn.com

Sincerely,

(o Bl Prsese [

Karla Wenzel :
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs

cc: Service List — UM 1752



